
February
Eleventh
1920.

Clarence Jamieson Bsq.,
Civil Service Commission,
Ottawa,Ont.

Dear Sir: -
I am sorry to say that Dr. Adams 

will not be able to go to Ottawa this week, on 
account of illness, but would like to go next 
week, if that will do as well.

Yours very truly,

Secretary to Principal.


